On Mon, Jul 18, 2016 at 12:34 PM, James Wolf <jmw1@maine.rm.com> wrote:

Good Afternoon

The buyer of the above referenced property has requested changes to the approved application/permit that Ann felt should be done as a new permit. Please advise us how to withdraw the initial permit, what the fund will be and how to apply for a
new permit. By separate email | will forward the new application. Thank you for your help.

Jim

James Wolf

Diversified Properties, Inc
PO Box 10127

Portland, Maine 04104
207-773-4988
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